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The Board of Ryanair Holdings plc today (29 July) announced that Capt. Mike O'Brien has chosen not to seek
re-election at the Sept. AGM, having completed over 9 years as a Non-Executive Director of Ryanair Holdings,
in line with sound governance practice.
 
Ryanair's Chairman Stan McCarthy said:
 
"On behalf of all my Board colleagues, I wish to thank Mike O'Brien sincerely for his important
contribution to the Board (and to the Group's Safety Committee) over the past 9.5 years.  We are all
deeply grateful to Mike for the time, effort and extensive experience he brought to the Board over the
past decade and we wish him continued success in his future endeavours."
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